
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Saturday, June 27, 2020 9:00 AM 
To: Dave Larsen 
Subject: Moose Junction Closure Submittal  
 
HI Dave,  On June 18, 2020,  the Department received a closure packet for the Moose Junction site (03-
16-000301).  It is our understanding In order to qualify for reimbursement, the Department  needs to 
generate a response stating  a closure request was received and that can be as simple as  email response 
to you.  Fees in the amount of $1700.00 ($1050 closure review, $350 GW database and $300 Soil 
database) are needed. I will place a copy of this email in the PECFA Electronic Mailbox, so that the 
Claims Reviewer knows the Department received a closure request. Please submit this email along with 
your claim.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thanks,  Carrie 
 
 

 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 (for Voicemail) 
Temporary Cell: (715) 360-9161 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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